
 

 

8th May 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Reception Stay and Play: Tuesday 19th May 

Celebrating Different Cultures and Traditions 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our Reception Stay and Play on Tuesday 19th May from 9.20am 
until 10.30am. 
 
The focus of this Stay and Play will be “celebrating cultures and traditions”. We invite you and your child 
to enjoy the traditions of other cultures by taking part in various types of activities, including:  
 

 Arts and crafts 
 Food tasting 
 Musical instruments 
 Traditional costumes 

 
We are a multi-cultural school and would love to draw on the children’s and parents’/carers’ own 
cultures first and foremost. If you have anything which you would like to contribute, or if you would like 
to come and speak to the children about something which you are passionate about, please see your 
child’s class teacher. In the past, we have had parents and carers do Henna designs for the children and 
others who have brought in home-cooked food for the children to try. 
 
Finally, to make this day even more special, we ask that the children dress in an outfit which symbolises 
a culture or country of their choice. 
 
Let’s make it a lovely day! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Laura Tracanna, Jen Dyson and Natalie Glendon 
Reception Class Teachers 
 
 
 
 


